_ Equality and

Human Rights
Commission

Email I
our re: I

Date: 6 September 2012

Dear NN

Doncaster Council

Thank you for your email of 27 July to Trevor Phillips who has asked me
to reply on his behalf. | apologise for the length of time taken in order to
provide you with a response.

We are aware that Doncaster Council has been placed under special
measures due to failures both in terms of equalities issues as well as
other areas which we cannot go into.

There has been continued dialogue at a regional level between the
council and our Regional Manager in order to highlight and to work
through some of the failings which you have highlighted in your letter.

We are currently considering the next best steps and due to the
sensitivities involved are not in a position to communicate these to you
at this time. Once we have taken a decision on the best course of
action, we will endeavour to keep you informed. In order that we do not
compromise any investigations we will be limited by virtue of the Equality
Act, on what exactly we can share with you.

Yours sincerely

John W?z;m
General Counsel & Acting CEO

(in absence of Mark Hammond on annual leave)

Equality and 3 More London Tel: 02031170235
Human Rights Riverside Tooley Street Fax: 01925 884 275
Commission London SE1 2RG info@equalityhumanrights.com





